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Message from our Campus Principal  
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College Principal  
Anthony Rodaughan 

Campus Principal 
Cleo Lazaris 

School Hours: 8:25am - 2:50pm  

Churchill Campus 

PH: (03) 5132 700 
PO Box 3411 
MORWELL Business Centre, 3841 

EMAIL: kurnai.co@education.vic.gov.au 
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College Swimming Sports 

It was a fantastic day at the pool last week.  The weather was perfect for students to compete in both formal and 

fun events.   As usual the sports were a huge success due to the great organisation by our Sports Coordinator, 

Rachel Dodd and to all staff for their supervision and encouragement. Students from across the college were able 

to spend a relaxing day participating in the various events or just catching up with their friends.  Congratulations to 
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Year 7 News   
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Year 8 News   
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This week the teachers have been writing the February Learning Behaviour 
Progress reports which will be available, electronically, to parents shortly.  

A reminder to parents and guardians that if your child is not able to wear the 
correct school uniform that a note is required to explain why the uniform is 
not being worn. Students who are out of uniform, even with a note, will be 
required to change into school uniform at the start of the school day. If you 
require assistance with uniform, please contact a member of the Year 8 
team. 
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Year 8 Camp   

The Year 8 Camp to Karoonda Park, Gelantipy, is taking place from Monday 17th May to Friday 21st May. The 
camp will provide students with the opportunity to develop leadership skills, build new friendships, challenge 
themselves in numerous situations, see their peers in a different light and step outside their comfort zone.  
Permission forms will be shortly handed out to students.   If you have any questions about this camp, please 
contact the school and speak to Robin Fitzpatrick. 

Student Absences 

A big thank you too all parents and guardians who are continuing to help us to 

keep track of student attendance.  Please continue to make sure that you do 
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Year 10 News  
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https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/Pages/csef.aspx#link22
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